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Thank you for the supportive comments and constructive review.

To address the first bullet point, we have moved Figure A-1 from the Appendix to the main
body of the text (it is Figure 3 now). The flow chart has also been revised to more clearly
show the distinction between the processes for the generation of the triangular and scaled
hydrographs.

To address the second bullet point: Excellent suggestion. A sentence has been added to
the paragraph stating: “The three sites are Lattenbach, Austria, Dorfbach, Switzerland,
and Spreitgraben, Switzerland, described in detail in Section 3.”
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